
MAJOR EDWARDS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

MUSIC DEPARTMENT 

November/December, 2017 

 

Dear Parent(s) &/or Guardian(s), 

Tis’ the season! On Tuesday, December 19th, Major Edwards Elementary, k-3 will be performing in a 
Winter Holiday Concert.  The concert will consist of two productions: one in the morning and the other 
afternoon, as to comfortably accommodate the large number of guests in the audience.   

*Snow date: Friday, December 22nd –same morning and afternoon shows  

9:30 AM:  This morning performance will be the designated viewing time for parents/families of 
children with last name (A-M)  

1:00 PM: This afternoon performance will be the designated viewing time for parents/families of 
children with last name (N-Z) 

We ask that you please come to the designated performance slot that your child’s/children’s last name 
falls under.  This will make their performance more accessible to you and others, as well as less hectic 
for the children.   All children will be performing in both the AM and PM shows; however, they will 
expect to see their guest in the showing that falls under their last name.  Please kindly inform and 
remind your child which performance they should expect to see you and their guests at- it may be 
beneficial for them to hear it from you and feel prepared.  

For the Winter Holiday Concert, students are asked to dress appropriately in their best outfits, festive 
Reds, Whites, Golds, silver and Greens, are welcome with dress guidelines below: 

Boys: Shirts; Button up/Collar/Sweaters (ties allowed). Long pants; dark or khaki. Shoes; dress 
shoes/dark shoes  

Girls: Shirts; blouse/button up/sweater.  Long Pants, skirt or dress.  

Nice shoes without a high heel (for the purpose of balance and safety).   

  Everyone should try to avoid sneakers and blue jeans, if possible.  

Thank you. 

We hope you are able to join us in this Holiday Celebration and support all Major Edwards young 
musicians and performers.   

Sincerely, 

Natasha Blouin    

Music Teacher –Major Edwards Elementary   

Natashablouin@wbschools.com 



                                                                                                                                                                                 
Phone: 508-835-4461, Ext. 172 

 


